
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Campbell for answer 

by the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
September 2022 

  The review of Lifelong Learning was launched on 8 June 

and the formal consultation process has now concluded. 

Councillors were not briefed ahead of the review and there 

was no report to committee. Can the convener confirm: 

Question (1) Was she briefed ahead of the review? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Did she agree that it was not politically sensitive and so 

councillors did not need to be informed? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Who made the decision that it was not politically sensitive? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Have any management committees yet had discussions on 

future arrangements? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) If not, when does she expect these discussions to 

commence? 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) When will a report come in front of councillors to set out any 

changes to the relationship between management 

committees and CEC lifelong learning staff based in 

community centres? 

Answer (6)  

   

   

 


